
Resources To Assist With Recent Storm Damages 

Several GCOW Members Suffer Extensive Damage from Recent Storms 
 

To all those GCOW members that suffered damage from last week’s storms we sincerely feel for you and will try to give you 
some resources to help you recover. Listed below are links to our GCOW Corporate Members and the NGCOA Preferred 
Partners that may be of assistance.  
 
The National Golf Course Owners Association (NGCOA) also recognizes that you may be experiencing many challenges 
due to recent tornadoes, and we want to help you find the resources you need to restore your business. 
 
The NGCOA has members and suppliers willing to assist you during this difficult time. It's important for us to know how we 
can best support you and your team. If you need assistance that your insurance or FEMA does not cover (municipal golf 
courses and non-profit organizations), we ask that you COMPLETE THIS DATA COLLECTION TOOL. If you agree, 
someone from NGCOA will reach out to you to figure out how we can best help you. 
 

COPY & PASTE TO ACCESS THE DATA COLLECTION TOOL: 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeA-ZcQtX-JawOeRfMmcyAjxROmzBjJ4qt_BHjZOs0VR2Zmfg/viewform 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with you and your team during this devastating time, and we hope that any assistance we can 
provide will give you one less worry. For immediate assistance or questions, contact Ronnie Miles, NGCOA Senior 
Director of Advocacy, at rmiles@ngcoa.org or (901) 508-1920. 
 
We are also contacting the State of Wisconsin to see if they have any information on ways to assist with the storm damage 
and we will report if we have any updates on that to you.  
 
Link to NGCOA and GCOW Corporate Partners: 
 

 NGCOA Preferred Partners (https://www.ngcoa.org/info-centers/smart-buy) 
 GCOW Corporate Members (https://www.gcow.org/membership)  

 
Through this damage, it has been heart warming that those in need have reached out and fellow GCOW members have 
offered their staff and volunteers to help. We are honored to have such great people as members of the GCOW & NGCOA 
and thank you all for coming together to assist.  
 
Contact the GCOW Executive Director Jeff Schwister at (414) 443-3568 or jeffs@gcow.org for more information and 
assistance.  


